December 8, 1967

Mr., W. Don Brooks

8 Fairview Avenue
Ridgefield, Connecticut

Dear Mr. Brooks:

This is to notify you that the
Selectmen at their meeting last evening appointed
you to serve on a committee to study the feasibility
of a municipal golf course for Ridgefield.

Very truly yours,

J. M. Woodcock
First Selectman



